
Dear Senate Education Committee Members,My name Jessica Schumacher and I reside in District 17. I am a parent
who has chosen to enroll my child in a non-public school. I support HB 1532 because my child's non-public school
serves my child's needs and has positively impacted my child. We make a financial sacrifice by sending our child to a
non-public school and continue to pay taxes to support the public schools. ÊThe tax reimbursement will help my family
and support parents in the state of North Dakota. I urge you to vote IN FAVOR of HB 1532.


